The Parish Council strongly OBJECTS to this application.

1. The original application for one mobile home was turned down in 2010 and the applicants were
told to remove the home from the site. They have actually brought in additional homes in flagrant
disregard to the refusal by EFDC.

2. Nothing has changed from the reasons that the 2010 application was turned down namely the
site is still located in Metropolitan Green Belt and there is insufficient justification for a need for an
agricultural dwelling on site. The siting of one never mind three mobile homes are not considered
appropriate development for the openness, character and appearance of the rural site and they are
also detrimental to the setting of a listed building. The siting is in full view of neighbouring
properties.

3. As they currently only appear to have permission to convert one small outbuilding to residential
why do they require three mobile homes on a temporary basis?

4. The Parish Council has been asked to ask why only two of the neighbours were included on the
list for consultation where there are seven house that are facing either on the road or up the
adjacent byway?

5. If despite our strong objections the District Council decides to grant permission for the temporary
siting of these mobile homes they should not be allowed to site these adjacent to the road where
they most certainly would be detrimental to the setting of the listed building. We should also
request regular inspections of the site of the mobile homes by the EFDC enforcement officer to
ensure that any requirements are being strictly maintained.
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